
Submitter: Kevin Smith 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2007 

I oppose HB2007 

 As a honorable veteran, CCL holder, law abiding citizen, productive member of 

society, please reject HB2007 that infringes on my constitutional right. 

 CCL holders go through extensive background checks, are law abiding citizens, % 

wise mostly retired military and police.  

 Criminals do not follow the rules, they aren't going to follow these laws.. If anyone 

was going to have a firearm in public you want it to be a CCL holder, not a criminal 

looking to inflict harm on people. 

People in this hearing keep on mentioning common sense law.. Criminals don't have 

common sense!  

If this bill passes there are a lot of public places that people with CCL's aren't going to 

go if they aren't allowed, yes this includes places like the Portland Zoo!  Effecting the 

economy..There are more CCL holders in Oregon that people think! 

Oregon already has a stowage law, so I'm sorry for all the people that mentioned kids 

getting a hold of a gun and committing suicide, but this is not the forum for that. 

Oregon has the most strict gun laws in the nation, with even more gun legislation 

restrictions we are restricting law abiding citizens from their constitutional rights. 

ONLY LAW ABIDING CITIZENS CARE ABOUT THE LAWS NOT THE CRIMINALS!!! 

this should be common sense. 

Thank you for reading my testimony and please reject HB2007..  


